
 
 

 
Board Brief 

February 24th, 2020  
 

The Moving Wall Comes to 
Greenfield 

● This past Memorial Day, the Moving 
Wall was presented at the Dan 
Jansen Family Fest. The Moving 
Wall is a replica of the Vietnam War 
Memorial in DC that travels around 
the country. Its purpose is to 
educate the community as to what 
Vietnam was and to honor the 
58,000+ service members that died 
in Vietnam. Julie Rome, president of 
the Dan Jansen Family Fest, 
presented the Board with plaques 
and certificates for the District, 
Greenfield AFJROTC and Band. 
She also presented a video to the 
board about the event.  
→ ​Link to Video 

 

 
 
 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=hMNCeou2NNs&feature=youtu.be


Presentation from Maple Grove 
School Staff on Strategies and 
Action Plan for School-Based 
Continuous Growth  

● Karlye Burkland, Tanya Brenner, 
Robin Gross, Becky Kleist, Lori 
Maldonado, Ken McCormick, 
Courtney Roessler, Chris Schultz, 
and Sara Van Lieshout present the 
Board with an action plan for 
school-based continuous growth. 
Their goal for the 2019-20 and 
2020-21 school year is that teachers 
will use formative assessment to 
provide students personalized 
feedback and instruction so they 
grow academically.  
→ ​Link to Presentation 

Sharing of the Greenfield School 
District presentation at Wisconsin 
State Reading Association 
(WSRA) Conference 

● Deb Zaffiro, Taylor Lux and Charity 
Meyer shared with the board a 
presentation from the Wisconsin 
State Reading Association (WSRA) 
Conference held earlier this month. 
→ ​Link to Presentation 

Greenfield Middle School Social 
Studies Team Share Their 
Experience at the Inquiry Institute  

● The Greenfield Middle School Social 
Studies Team shared with the board 
examples and ideas on how to 
implement the inquiry process into 
their classroom.  

           ​→ Link to Presentation 

Sharing of the Greenfield School 
District presentation at National 
School Superintendent's (AASA) 
Convention 

● Steve Newcomer and Lisa Elliott 
shared with the board a presentation 
given at the National School 
Superintendent’s Convention held 
earlier this month.  
→ ​Link to Presentation  

https://go.boarddocs.com/wi/greenfield/Board.nsf/files/BLYS4W70E865/$file/CGP_MapleGrove_Presentation.pdf
https://go.boarddocs.com/wi/greenfield/Board.nsf/files/BLYSS8740A64/$file/WSRA_2020_Presentation.pdf
https://go.boarddocs.com/wi/greenfield/Board.nsf/files/BM52H9023A02/$file/School%20Board%20Inquiry%20Presentation.pdf
https://go.boarddocs.com/wi/greenfield/Board.nsf/files/BM4PYC66C76C/$file/AASA_Summary_2020.pdf


Boys Swim Team Sets a Record 
at State.  

● Greenfield co-op set a record this 
Saturday at the state swim meet in 
Madison. Juniors Emilio Perez, 
Vincent Patti, Jackson Lustig, and 
Leo Gandaria won the 200 medley 
relay by finishing at 1:33.53. This is 
the fifth-fastest time in the event at 
the Division 1 state meet!  

 

Upcoming Meetings 
● March 9th - School Board Meeting 

→ ​Link to Calendar 

 
 

https://www.greenfield.k12.wi.us/district/school_board/School_Board_Mtg_Calendar_2019-20.pdf

